COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3

5th April, 1929,

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your Mtter

of the 3rd instant with reference to the case of the mteamz-

"ORLA", and to aaqzmint you that a cablegram in the matter
has also been received from the Owner at Bargen. who has
to-day been informed in reply that this vessel's class
wags withdrawn from the Register Book in January last,
“& intimated by letter to the Owner under date 3lst January,
and that the Committee of this Society. regret they must |
adhere to this decision.

1 am, Dear Sirvs, '

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

ifessrs. ilacdonald, Bellingham & Olsen,
Shipbroking Department,
16, £t. Helen's Flme.
E‘c 3‘ S
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